
School Trip to the Pantomime

To the Parents/ Careers of Foundation 17th November 2023

We are so excited to inform you that Foundation will be visiting The King’s Theatre in Southsea to
see the Pantomime performance of Hook on Thursday 7th December.

The cost of the trip is £19.25. This includes the ticket price and coach travel. If we do not raise
enough money for the trip, we will have to cancel. Please pay by School Money. If you require
support with this, please contact the school office.

Children will need to arrive on time to school on the morning of the trip, to ensure that we make it to
the theatre in time. As we will be returning to school later than our normal lunch slot we will need to
have packed lunches. Please provide your child with a packed lunch or let us know with the link
below, If you require a school packed lunch by Monday 4th December, so the kitchen know how
many to make. https://forms.gle/ezSVAHGpzVu93gg28

If you have any questions, please let your child’s teacher know.

Kind regards
Mrs Pearce

https://forms.gle/ezSVAHGpzVu93gg28

